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Human Trafficking in the News 
Human trafficking creates liability concerns for businesses 
A federal civil suit seeks damages from 12 hotel chains for allegedly ignoring
warning signs of human trafficking in violation of federal laws. A briefing paper
written by a national law firm says any business could face millions of dollars in
damages if they are found to have benefited from "human trafficking if they
know or should have known about such exploitation." 

Pornhub reportedly profits from nonconsensual videos 
and real rape tapes -- here are the latest examples 
It's no secret that Pornhub is one of the biggest free porn sites in the world. But
what is lesser-known is exactly what kind of illicit and illegal videos this porn
giant profits from. The site has been in the news in the last few months for a
range of reasons, but not for the reasons you might expect -- they've gotten
press from Kanye West's porn habit confession to their "conservation efforts." 

We're doing what we can to keep truckers on the road
We run a truck stop. It feels like we're living in a country on the cusp of
something not unlike war. My mother was born into a flu-stricken household at
the height of the flu pandemic of 1918. Within minutes she was swaddled in a
homemade quilt and placed into the arms of the local priest who had come to
deliver last rites to my grandmother and, they feared, to the baby as well. She
cried lustily, like any healthy newborn. To keep her safe from the illness, the
priest and his driver took her from the family farm to the nearby town of Stuart,
Neb., to find someone to care for her. Fear of the killer virus was so strong that
three women said no before one agreed to take her in. During the weeks that
my grandparents and their other children were sick with the flu, neighbors
wearing cotton kerchiefs across their faces left food on their doorstep and cared

https://s.rs6.net/t?e=nOUm3nIcaOI&c=1&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=nOUm3nIcaOI&c=3&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=nOUm3nIcaOI&c=5&r=1
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1104865328133&p=oi
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10
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Schedule your online training at
tat.truckers@gmail.com today!

for their livestock. Now another pandemic marches across the country. 

 Click here to read these articles on our website

Changes to methods and venues, but 
TAT still working despite COVID-19
Though COVID-19 has caused upheaval and disruption to all our lives and to the
ways we both live and conduct business ... while it is responsible for
cancellations of plans and events as well as the creation of new schedules and
priorities ... while it has resulted in physical, mental, emotional, spiritual and
economic challenges ... Truckers Against Trafficking is still up and fully
operational. We believe, now more than ever, it's imperative we band together
on behalf of the vulnerable and exploited. With that in mind, TAT would like to
offer the following suggestions:

Thank a professional driver or truck stop employee -- Would you join
TAT in thanking all the drivers who are keeping our nation running and
delivering much needed goods, and all truck stop employees who make
sure they have what they need to keep trucking? Our prayers and
gratitude are with them. Please take the time to express your appreciation
to them and to pray for them as they serve us all.
Implement TAT Training Online -- 
Although it's impossible for us to gather
together in person, TAT is still providing
training online through our portal.
Additionally, TAT staff are available to provide
webinar-based trainings for your employees
and/or drivers, whether you work in trucking,
bus, energy, law enforcement or for a state
agency ... just contact us at
tat.truckers@gmail.com.
Keep being the eyes and ears -- While
many of us are able to work remotely, and

http://www.truckersagainsttrafficking.org/newsletter-stories
https://education.truckersagainsttrafficking.org/lesson/the-tat-training-video/
http://tat.truckers@gmail.com/
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Kylla Lanier, TAT deputy director,
(pictured here in Bossier City, LA) and
Annika Huff, TAT training specialist,

went to cities in five states to provide
law enforcement training in the first

two months of the year.

have homes in which to do so, traffickers are still at work selling their
victims online through porn and on buyer boards, as well as at locations all
along our nation's roadways. There is still great opportunity to help those 

who need it most, and we urge
all TAT trained personnel to be
extra vigilant during this time.
Please watch for minors selling
sex or any kind of pimp control.
Trust your gut and don't
hesitate to make the call ....
911 or your local sheriff's office
in case of an emergency, or 1-
888-3737-888 if you're unsure
if what you're seeing is human

trafficking.

Law enforcement trainings continue to expand 
use of the Iowa MVE model

In the first two months of this year, Kylla Lanier, 
TAT deputy director, and Annika Huff, TAT
training specialist and survivor-advocate,
traveled to Louisiana, Arkansas, Mississippi,
Oklahoma and New Mexico, where they trained
law enforcement, including sheriff's officers,
highway and state police, DOT enforcement
officers and law enforcement and employees 
from a variety of other agencies.

In March, TAT Training Specialist Louie Greek
conducted 2 law enforcement briefings in
Colorado for both the Avon and Vail Police
Departments as well as the Colorado
Department of Revenue's Liquor Enforcement team. Following those trainings,
the coronavirus pandemic intervened, and law enforcement trainings in Nevada
and New York were cancelled for later in the month.

As a result of the trainings,   Arkansas completed implementation of the Iowa
MVE Model; and Lanier and Huff have leads to follow in Mississippi to complete
implementation there as well. In Oklahoma, they learned that more transit and
bus companies have been trained; and Greek's audiences in Colorado expressed
interest in the casino webinar when TAT completes it and stated the briefings
were beneficial as they had seen human trafficking in their communities.

One law enforcement officer in Mississippi stated, "In 21 years of law
enforcement, this is one of the best classes I have been to." Another officer in
Arkansas commented, "With so many other required trainings, it was eye-
opening and a reality check. This is something we need to always be aware of."

Lanier commented, "Training law enforcement on the realities of human
trafficking is extremely gratifying, when we hear the troopers and officers
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commit to taking a second look and to asking more questions when they make
an interdiction and inspection stop. We know they got into this job to serve and
protect, and we greatly appreciate their desire to use the victim-centered
approach and to do right by both the case and the victim."

Decriminalization of prostitution increases 
sex trafficking

Full decriminalization or legalization of prostitution does NOT end or lessen sex
trafficking. Prostitution and sex trafficking are completely linked and intersected.
The one creates the market for the other. Remember that there is never enough
"willing supply" to meet the demand, and sex traffickers have long since filled
that supply with their victims. The call for full decriminalization of prostitution
and the whitewashing of this exploitation as "sex work" absolutely impacts the
crime of sex trafficking. It INCREASES it. Studies show that. We must stand
against the one, if we are serious about fighting the other. TAT stands in total
opposition to proposals that call for the full decriminalization of prostitution. We
stand with survivors of sex trafficking and commercial sexual exploitation in
saying "NO!" to the full decriminalization of prostitution.
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TAT's work is made possible through the generous support of our corporate sponsors,
foundation partners and individual donors. Our education, training, legislative
engagement, and advocacy efforts would not exist without those who invest in the
change that we work towards each day. If you are interested in learning more about
how you can provide financial support, please visit our corporate engagement webpage 
or contact Laura Cyrus at 612-888-4828 or lcyrus@truckersagainsttrafficking.org to
explore our giving opportunities.

Donate to TAT

http://truckersagainsttrafficking.org/corporate-engagement/
https://truckersagainsttrafficking.networkforgood.com/projects/39964-donate-to-tat
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Thank you to our copper level and above individual donors!
Diamond:

Douglas Kegler 
Platinum:

Anonymous 
Gold:

Michael Horton, Jonathan and Jill Lim
Silver: 

Andy and Karin Larsen,  Lou and Ronda Leeburg,  Bob Paris,  Scott and Terry  Koch
Bronze: 

Scott Perry,  Mark and Julie Mihevc, Anna McCoy,  Michael Mowat and Janet Runbeck, Linda Burtwistle
Copper:

George Cravens,   Dan and Emily Dykstra,  Patti Gillette,  John McKown,  George Bunker, Todd Miller, Rich
McArdle, Mr and Mrs Matty Moroun, Anne Moroun, Ken Johnson, Mike and Karen Kuykendall

Truckers Against Trafficking 
PO Box 816 | Englewood, CO 80151

tat.truckers@gmail.com
www.TruckersAgainstTrafficking.org

STAY CONNECTED: 

http://truckersagainsttrafficking.org/individual-donors/
http://www.truckersagainsttrafficking.org/
https://www.facebook.com/truckersagainstrafficking
https://www.twitter.com/TATKylla
https://www.pinterest.com/TATHeroes/



